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29th June 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 1 Geography Local Study 

As you know, Year 1 were scheduled to carry out a fieldwork study of the village 
tomorrow as part of their geography unit. 

However, due to rising temperatures and the forecasted heat, we feel it would be 
unsafe for the children to be walking around the village in such conditions. The 

safety and wellbeing of our pupils is always our top priority. 

As a result, we have decided to postpone the walk until the weather becomes more suitable. We will 
keep you informed and share the new date as soon as it is confirmed. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Warm regards, 

Jayne Narraway 

Headteacher 
 


